
 

SILENT VIGIL  
TO MARK THE 1-YEAR 

ANNIVERSARY  

OF THE WAR IN UKRAINE  

The Parish Council continue to show our support by flying the 

Ukrainian flag at our flagpole (City of Dan) and a lantern will be 

placed here overnight from 6.30pm on Friday 24th February. 

Residents of Whitwick are invited to pause and reflect on the 

experience of all those affected by the ongoing war in Ukraine.   

MAY PEACE PREVAIL 

  


